
  

The Update 
The latest news and announcements from Derbyshire UNISON 

Area organiser Dave Gorton 

said: 

“In times of hardship, the 

likes of which many 

members will not have 

experienced before, any rise 

which doesn’t match the rate 

of inflation is insufficient. 

“Sadly, the state of the social 

care sector means our 

members in emh, where we 

have a recognition 

agreement and good trade 

union density, will be ‘ahead 

of the game’ just through 

this rise. 

“Most members in other 

organisations will receive 

nothing, unless an increase 

was forced on the employer 

to avoid falling below the 

legal minimum wage. 

“It is still a huge cause of 

concern that this rise will still 

see the majority of members 

paid less than £10/hr. 

“UNISON will respond 

appropriately to the 

membership vote but I have 

to say we are unlikely to 

increase the offer by 

negotiation alone.” 

The pay offer sees proposed pay increases of between 3.4% for 

registered nurses, to bring them in line with the NHS, and 6.7% 

for residential support workers. 
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Pay 2022/23 

Derbyshire UNISON has 

just received a pay offer 

which has been emailed 

out to members for a quick 

consultation. Returns are 

needed by 9pm on 

Wednesday 29 June. 
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